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and social activities at UC. Most of my activities for the Erskine are facilitated by my host 
(Professor Palermo) and I have really enjoyed working with him.  
 
Christchurch and UC campus have changed a lot from what I remember them. It is 
wonderful to see the progress and exciting initiatives out here. I have enjoyed working with 
Professor Palermo and his group at UC. I love seeing the new facilities around UC such as 
the Structural Engineering Laboratory. My family and I are also impressed with the number 
of parks and outdoor activities available in Christchurch. We are very grateful of the 
hospitality we have received. Professor Palermo, his students, and everyone else in the 
Department, Erskine Program office, and other units have been super welcoming and 
gracious to us. I look forward to building long lasting collaboration with colleagues at UC 
during my Erskine program. 


